
INFORMATION MEETING FOR ALL BOYS GRADES 
KINDERGARTEN THROUGH THIRD INTERESTED  

IN CUB SCOUTS 
 

                                  
 
Cub Scout Pack 36 of Springer School will hold a recruiting Pack meeting on 
Wednesday, April 25, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. (to avoid conflicts with baseball) at the 
Springer Multi.  We are forming new dens for boys interested in Cub Scouting, 
especially in Kindergarten and First Grade. 
 
When Does Pack 36 Meet?   We meet on the third or fourth Wednesday at the 
Springer Multi-Purpose Room in most months.  Cub Scout dens meet 1-2 times a 
month at different times.  
 
What Activities Go On throughout the Year?    Cub Scout Summer Day 
Camp, Pinewood Derby, Field Trips, Scouting crafts, Advancement, Family 
Overnight Camping, Bicycle Safety, Basic First Aid, Citizenship Skills and so 
much more !! 
 
Tell Me More About Cub Scouting:   Your Cub Scout is a member of a den.  
Most dens have six to eight boys and meet 1-2 times a month and are grouped 
by grade level.  Den meetings are a time for learning new things and having fun.  
Dens are led by a team of adult volunteers – the den leader and assistant den 
leaders.  Den leaders are usually parents of boys in the den.  Your Cub Scout is 
also a member of a Pack.  Pack 36 consists of all the Cub Scout Dens at 
Springer Elementary School.  Pack meetings follow a theme and are meet once 
a month.  Pack meetings are open to the whole family and are a time for boys to 
be recognized for their accomplishments during the month, to perform skits and 
songs and to have fun with the entire Pack.  
 
Please contact Cubmaster Julie Rome-Banks for additional information:  
cjjjbanks@comcast.net,  650-961-1653 
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